
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Discusses with Mr. Mahmoud al-Mashhadani the
Developments of the Political Situation and the Formation of the Government

within the Constitutional Deadlines

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, has discussed with the

leader in al-Wataniya Coalition and the former speaker of the Iraqi Council of Representatives

the developments of the political situation in the country. His Eminence said it is important

to comply with the constitutional deadlines when forming the new government. This came in a

meeting between Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim held in his office in Baghdad, on Monday, August 4, 2014

with Mr. al-Mashhadani.

For his part, Mr. al-Mashhadani stressed the need to develop a global road map for the next

stage, noting that al-Wataniya Coalition will approve the candidate of the National Coalition

for Prime Minister. 


